From: Myers, Robert 
Sent: Thursday, May 01, 2014 11:56 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Myers, Robert
Subject: Ethics 

​​Good morning Steve,

I would like to make your office aware of the fact that my son Chase M. Myers has been offered a position with John Burns Construction Co and has accepted the position. The position start date is 05/02/14. Chase's title with the company is Trainee 1 Apprentice Lineman, represented by IBEW Local 9. To state for the record I DO NOT have any contract over-site with this company. If at any point in my professional  career with the City of Chicago, I am asked to provide over-site I will recluse my self from that role. Please let know if you require any additional information. Thank you in advance. 

​ 

Thank you,
Robert L. Myers,  
Managing Deputy Commissioner,
City of Chicago, Department of Transportation 
